M54 to M6 Link Road

Kate Dewey <k.dewey@staffs-wildlife.org.uk> From: Sent: 19 November 2020 12:50 M54 to M6 Link Road To: Driver, Gillian Cc: **Subject:** Hearing 8 Dec Biodiversity and Cultural Heritage (ISH1) **Categories:** HEO Dear team. Apologies for the late response, I was not aware of the invitation until yesterday. We would like to be involved in the hearing and to speak if necessary. Regards, Kate Dewey BSc (Hons) MCIEEM **Senior Planning Officer** The Wolseley Centre grounds are now open daily 9am to 4pm. The Kingfisher cafe is open 10am-3pm Monday to Sunday with a limited takeaway menu. If you are planning to visit please read about the centre changes here Planning consultations- please send to planning@staffs-wildlife.org.uk P.S. Our planning work is funded mostly by our members - If you'd like to keep me doing what I do, and help us do more, Please join today or make a donation at http://www.staffs-wildlife.org.uk/donate ×



Staffordshire Wildlife Trust Registered Office: The Wolseley Centre, Wolseley Bridge, Stafford, ST17 0WT.

Registered as a company in England & Wales number 959609. This email and any attachments are confidential, copyright Staffordshire Wildlife Trust (SWT), and intended for the recipient only. SWT accepts no responsibility for information unrelated to its business.